
From: Hayley Thrift <HThrift@scag.gov>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov
Date: 8/22/2016 12:13:02 PM

Subject: Texas Order statement

Hey guys –
 
The Post and Courier contacted us regarding the Texas Order in the transgender suit. See below for what 
they asked and how we plan to answer. Let me know if you have any questions. Inquiry came from Deanna 
Pan, the education reporter.
 
Thanks!
Hayley
 
Question: What impact, if any, does this order have on South Carolina schools?
 
Answer: “This ruling is a great victory for the 10th Amendment, the rule of law and our children. It returns the 
decision-making power back to the local school districts where it belongs. As we have stated previously, the 
federal government cannot re-write the law, and this ruling confirms that.”
 
 
 

  
Hayley Thrift Bledsoe
Communications Director
Office: 803.734.3670
Cell: 803.381.3453
hthrift@scag.gov
Rembert C. Dennis Bldg.
1000 Assembly Street
Columbia, SC 29201
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